

PO Box 3 Newell Hwy Coonabarabran NSW 2357

> Ph: 02 6842 1099 Fax: 02 6842 2267

Email: coonabarab-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au

ABN: 20 447 655 023



10 February 2023

Dear Parent/Caregiver

RE: HSC STUDY SKILLS EVENING

Welcome back to a new school year and one which is particularly significant for your son and daughter given that it marks the conclusion of their secondary education.

You would appreciate that in the coming months it is especially important that your child take advantage of every opportunity offered to them to support their success in their HSC studies.

With this in mind, the school is offering a study skills workshop to be held in our Library on Tuesday, 14<sup>th</sup> February 2023. This workshop is for students and parents are not required to attend. The evening will involve students from the 2022 HSC class sharing their strategies for success with our current Year 12 students. Drawing on our experience of like sessions in the past, they have certainly proved to be a highly effective tool in regards to motivating students and building their confidence that they too can be successful HSC candidates.

A BBQ tea will be provided at 6:30pm in the Quad and the Library session will commence at 7pm. and we anticipate that the evening will conclude by approximately 8.00pm. There is no cost associated with attendance. We strongly recommend this evening to your child and seek your support in this regard also.

A reminder that students who are prefects need to be at School by 5:50pm to assist with school tours for year 7 parents.

Should you have any queries or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me at school. Looking forward to a fruitful evening of study!

Yours sincerely

Ms M Doolan
PRINCIPAL